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Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 
30 March 2020 
 
Memorandum No.  OVPAA 2020-43 
 
For:              Chancellors 

 

                     Cc: Vice-Chancellors for Academic Affairs 

 
 
From:  Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 
  Vice-President for Academic Affairs 
 
Re:            Exemption from OVPAA Memorandum 2020-39  
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is to remind units intending to resume alternative technology-supported learning 
activities prior to 14 April 2020 to seek exemption from President Danilo L. Concepcion 
through channels.  
 
Regarding the online oral defense of theses or dissertations, the President is delegating to 
the Chancellors the authority to approve  on a case-to-case basis, the conduct of such 
defense before 14 April 2020 provided the student agrees on the mode and schedule of 
her/his defense.  
 
Thank you.    
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